RSAAC Minutes
September 10, 2010 12:00pm

Grind Café

Those in Attendance:  Lynn Rothenhoefer, Karen Boyle, Ashley Conti, Heather Daneker, Christa Bednarek, Lauren Lombardo, Chelsea Reeve, Will McLaughlin, Klarisse Torriente, Ashley Montecchio, Barbara Lally, and Jairo Colon. 

I. Miss Boyle called the meeting to order at 12:14pm.

II. The minutes were unanimously approved with corrections.

III. CSAC/SAAC Representative

It was briefly mentioned


That we need a new male and female representative. Miss Montecchio was nominated and accepted the nomination. Mr. Vogelei and Mr. Colon were both nominated. Mr. Colon accepted the nomination; Mr. Vogelei will be contacted about the nomination.

IV. Adjustments to the Constitution

It was discussed


That the RSAAC 4 U page and the Student-Athlete info will be kept separately for privacy reasons. The RSAAC 4 U page is by invite only on the iway; all the meeting minutes will be posted on the iway for members, student-athletes, and coaches to view. Corrections needed to be made to the constitution are the her/she’s need to be made gender friendly and PAC needs to be changed to CSAC.  The purpose should be looked at to possibly add or delete to make is say what our group is all about. Membership, article 3, needs to be looked at as well as the duties of the President and Vice-President.  Miss Bednarek will speak to Professor Hutchinson about attending meetings and her feeling on that topic to be revised in the constitution.  Additional articles that will be added to the new constitution will include policy and procedures; the article for policies and procedures will set time lines for updates to particular policies. Also, under this article it will include community service information. Another article to be added to the constitution will be CSAC/SAAC representatives.  

Miss Boyle, Miss Conti, Miss Bednarek, Miss Daneker, and Mr. McLaughlin will begin rewriting the revised constitution. The proposal for the new constitution will be due in two weeks, September 24, 2010.
V. New Business

It was mentioned


That Michael McDonald was unable to attend this meeting, but will attend the next meeting to discuss community service opportunities.


That the Volleyball teams will be hosting Dig Pink on September 15, 2010 at 7pm; please encourage your teams to come out and support the cause.


That the Academic Policy proposal was passed by the Academic Standards Committee and will be voted upon by full faculty in mid-October.

Next Meeting

September 17, 2010 12:00pm

Grind Café
